Information RE: 
COVID-19: UCSSC Lake Ginninderra Update
Dear all,

Good morning, hope you slept well and can enjoy today some winter sun.  
As you may be aware the college had a positive case on Monday 9 August between 10:00 am - 1:30 pm.
In case you didn't get last night's/yesterday's communication letter and advice, I have re-attached today.  Please read and follow that advice.
Understandably this may an anxious and stressful time and we are thinking of our community - please look at the advice to assist and what you consider your contact to be.
Also attached is useful mental health and wellbeing information for students.  We are here to help and support as much as possible.
We ask that no students or staff return to the college at this stage as relevant areas undergo cleaning.
This Friday 20 August is the start of remote learning. All classes will be held - like a mini timetable.
 An email will come out later today with further information. You may have assessments due on Friday so the mini timetable will give you a chance to discuss those and organise your timetable and learning/study program.
Routine check-ins will also be established, and the Student Group (SG) will run every Monday as per usual at 11:40 am and will be an important point of contact for you.
Please contact your teachers in the first instance if you have questions about remote learning.
Our newsletter celebrating all the wonderful activities and good news stories we share will also come out later this week.
COVID-19 communications from the College and newsletters may be found on our website or archived. 
Wishing you, and your families, well during this time - take care all.
Kind regards
Melissa Planten

University of Canberra Senior Secondary College Lake Ginninderra
Phone | +61 1 61420222 Fax | +61 1 61420226 Email | LakeG@ed.act.edu.au or LakeGStudentServices@ed.act.edu.au
2 Emu Bank, Belconnen, ACT 2617 | www.lakeonline.act.edu.au 
P please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
